City of Pueblo Police Department

July 17, 2019 [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]

On July 12, 2019 at approximately 12:04 a.m., a burglary suspect entered a home in the 5700 block
of Sawyer Ridge Drive. The suspect took several tools and a television in the burglary. Attached is a

video of the suspect. The suspect
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